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: 3k 2 No. 1-546/2000-TW/ /O &6
e RaE T A DAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
p Nutan Guha Biswas JEPARTMENT OF TRIBAL WELFARE
Secretary (TW) a3 :
Port Blair dated the &  November, 2000

Dear Dv. ko h

~ Kindly refer to Director TW)’s letter No. 1- 546/2000—2001/867 dated

© 20.9.2000 calling for the scheres in respect of your sector for inclusion in

~Annual Tribal Sub-Plan 20( -2002 by 29th September,?,OOO but the
schemes in respect of your sect 1 are yet to be received from you.

In this connection it is p° inted out that the Tribal Welfare department
is required to provide copie. of the Tribal Sub-Plan to Member of
Parliament and members of Diict Planning Committee in connection with
its meeting to be held shortly ) days in advance, but the copies cannot be
supplied to them due to delay 1 receipt of the schemes from you. -

_ -1 shall, therefore, *¢ grateh:l if you could kindly look in to the
. matter and send the requisite ¢ oies of the schemes in respect of your sector
- latest by 7.11.2000.

Yours sincerely,

{UL%J& ﬁ“«”w&o

(Nutan Guha Biswas),

“Dr.R.B.Rai . %
_ Director of Animal Husbandry Vetennary*berwces
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